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Sponsored by Town of Southeast Recreation - NCU Scholastic Chess

Educational Value of Chess - John
Hopkins School of Education (Wendi
Fischer)

"It's not about Kings, Queens, and
Rooks, but rather, quadrants and
coordinates, thinking strategically and
foreseeing consequences. It's about
lines and angles, weighing options and
making decisions. Chess is part of the
curriculum in many schools and is used
as a tool to increase higher level
thinking skills, advanced math and
reading skills, and to build
self-confidence.”

e e

Winter 2019 Chess Program
This program is for beginners,
intermediate and advanced chess players.
Students will be placed into groups
according to their levels. Students will
fearn opening, middle, and end game
strategies. Each session will be divided
between instruction and supervised .
games. Instructors: International Chess |
Master Voja Milanovic and NCI scholastic ©
chess expert trainers.

8 week Chess Program - Thursdays January 31 / February 7, 14, 28 / March 7, 14, 21, 28
For students in grades 6 through 8 - Location - HH Wells School from 2:45 pm to 3:45pm

Payments should be made to Town of Southeast - 1 Main Street, Brewster, NY 10509 / Fax 845-279-3137
-----—P|ease tear here and return with payments to the address below-------

Child’s Name DOB Grade
Address Phone

Email

Parent’s Signature Date

Fee(non-refundable): $140 Check#: Cash:

Credit Card Type (no AE) Card #: Exp.Date: Code:

has my permission to participate in the Southeast Recreation program. |
assume all risks and hazards incidental to such participation including transportation to and from activities.
| do hereby waive, release, absolve, understand that it is my responsibility to notify the instructor of any
MEDICAL/PHYSICAL condition that could limit my child’s participation or that requires special attention.
PARENT/GUARDIAN SIGNATURE: DATE:

Mail or drop off at Town of Southeast Recreation - Brewster, NY, 10509 - Ph #: (845)279-3915
Email: recreation@southeast-ny gov - Website: www.southeast-ny.gov

The Brewster Central school District neither sponsaors nor endarses this event or organization. This information is distributed in line
with the Districts's policy to provide information regarding activities of general public interest which promote the education or other
best interests of the students. Questions regarding this event or activity should be directed to the organization, not the District.



